NEWMARKET ON FERGUS PARISH PARÓISTE CORA CHAITLÍN

Parish Office open on Mon, Tue, Wed & Fri 10.00 — 14.30 : Tel: 061 - 368127

Parish website: www.newmarketonfergusparish.ie / email: office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie

Fr Tom Whelan 087 2730299 / Fr Michael Geraghty 087 9926519

Newmarket			
Sun	25th	10.30	Pat Carroll, Glencragga. 1st anniversary
			Charlie McInerney, Stonehall. 3rd anniversary
			Jacinta Kelly, Woodland Heights 2nd anniversary
Mon	26th	10.00	Daily Mass
Tue	27th	10.00	Liturgy with Communion
Wed	28th	10.00	Daily Mass
Thur	29th	10.00	Daily Mass
Sun	1st	10.30	Paddy McSherry, Ennis Road and deceased members of his family
<u>Wells</u>			
Sat	24th	18.00	John, Bridget, John Jnr and Martin McInerney, Knockane Seán Davoren, Ballinooskny. Month's memory
Sat	31st	18.00	Bridget Moloney, Bunratty Kathleen and Joseph Hannon, Clonmoney
<u>Carrigerry</u>			
Sun	25th	09.00	Sunday Mass
Sun	1st	09.00	Sunday Mass



Recent Deaths:

Your kind prayers are asked for the happy repose of the souls of
Mary Garry, Bunratty
Mary Harvey, Ballycar Road

May their souls and the souls of our Faithful Departed rest in the peace of Christ.

A sincere thanks to all who contribute so generously to last weekend church collection. The amount donated €1495.71



We welcome the Pallottine Fathers to Newmarket, Carrigerry and the Wells churches this weekend as they share their story and make an appeal for their mission in Africa



Leaving Cert Results Prayer

We keep in mind the students and families of our parish who receive Leaving Cert results this week. May they never forget that they are worth infinitely more than whatever marks they received. May they be reminded that there are many pathways to achieving our dreams.

Dear Lord, as I receive these exam results, with my friends and so many others; I thank you that our value is not based on how we did in this exam, but on your Eternal Love for us.

We can walk through this time together.
May the breath of your Loving kindness,
the Holy Spirit, be my helper and guide
in the decisions that lie ahead of me,
knowing that you are always with me
in whatever path I take in life.
No matter what my results were help me to relish
the particular talents you have given me and
to embrace your gift of life in all its fullness.
With you there is help and patience.
The path ahead may not be easily seen

but I trust that you'll find the Way for me through Christ our Lord. Amen
Our Lady, Seat of Wisdom, pray for us.



Pilates classes return to Newmarket on Fergus Community Hall on Thursday mornings at 6:30am, starting on September 5th for 6 weeks. Classes will also run on a Saturday morning at 9am, starting on September 7th.

For more information or to book in contact Carol on 0860797548, on instagram @shinematpilates or at shinematpilates.com

Rack to School

As students and staff return to school this week we pray God's blessing on all who are getting ready to begin a new school year. Hopefully they are well rested and that this new year offers them lots of enriching experiences and positive opportunities.

Loving God, at the beginning of this new school year we ask you to bless us, the students, our teachers and staff from the schools of our parish, that together they may grow in faith, hope and love as they learn rom you and each other how to follow your Son, Jesus and how to be the best they can be.

Pilgrimage to Greece in the Footsteps of St. Paul (Oct. 23rd – Nov. 2nd 2024).

Experience a 10-night/11-day pilgrimage covering all major sites associated with St. Paul, including an overnight stay on the island of Patmos where St. John wrote the Book of Revelation. Hotels are 4-star hotels & half board, entrance fees to sites, a fully licensed guide, air-conditioned bus, ferry tickets with cabin from Patmos island & more. Daily Mass and Eucharistic Adoration. Spiritual Director: Fr. Joseph Mary Deane, CFR. This is a once-in-a-lifetime pilgrimage. Cost: €2040 (Land-ONLY). Please contact Angela at +353-89-2107277 or stpaul2024@proton.me for more information and to receive the full schedule.



Newmarket's Annual Tractor, Truck, Car and Vintage Run will take place on the 29th of September. This year all proceeds will be divided between Obair Meals on Wheels and Bunratty Search and Rescue. These are two fantastic

groups serving not just their local communities but instead have broadened their network of support far and wide to communities around Clare and beyond.

The Run will gather for registration in the show field on the old Dromoland Road from 11:00am. It will then take off in the direction of Newmarket Village at 12:30pm sharp. A tractor run will also take place for the children at the end of the route at The Honk Bar. Please come out to support and to contribute to these fantastic groups. We look

The Parish Office will be open on Mon, Wed & Thur only of this week coming.

Local Apostolic Workers say - Thank You



A sincere thank you to all who contributed to our annual Church Gate Collection last weekend. Through your generosity we raised €1050.00

The Apostolic Workers help support the missionary work of the Church through prayer, fundraising and by making and providing vestments and vessels for the Church on the Missions and in areas where the Church is not yet fully established. If you would be interested in joining the local Apostolic Workers as a member or you wish to support their work please contact the Parish Office. All proceeds go directly to the Church in the developing world.

Volunteer Ministries in the Killaloe Diocese

Information evenings on the training programmes for the Ministry of Catechist and the Ministry of Pastoral Care will be help at three locations across the Diocese in early September. These are the venues, times and dates:

Kilrush, Community Centre: Wednesday, September 11th at 8 p.m. Ennis, Pastoral Centre: Thursday September 12th at 8 p.m. Nenagh: Pastoral Centre, Monday 16th September at 8 p.m.

At these meetings, Bishop Fintan will be present to formally launch this programme of training and formation. People currently involved in a myriad of volunteer ministries will also be present to answer any of your questions. Come along to see and hear how these lay ministries are developing across the diocese and how you might become part of this Good News story. For more information visit: https://www.killaloediocese.ie/our-diocese/lay-ministries/

Sum of money found near Eurospar. Can be claimed from the parish office.